
Kneleeta Armstrong’s WriƩen TesƟmony in OpposiƟon to HB58 

 

I am a licensed Advanced EstheƟcs Instructor and I am opposing HB58 because removing lash extensions 
from the estheƟcs scope of pracƟce will put the public at great risk for lack of safety. If passed, 
unlicensed lash techs would be able to perform services on the public with liƩle or no knowledge of 
sanitaƟon and contraindicaƟons.   


